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Mental Health Program Addition 

QCM Tidbits  
 
 

 
 

 
All of our Clinics, Community Based 

Organizations, and Network Providers are 
required to provide beneficiary notices and 
brochures in their lobbies.  During a visit to 

the Lompoc Adult Clinic, our Privacy 
Officer, Stephanie Diaz, found that the 

Lompoc Adult  Outpatient Clinic was in 
100% compliance with their beneficiary 

notices and brochures.  Brenda Villasenor 
and Brenda Toledo do an excellent job of 

keeping these materials up to date.   
 

Please check your beneficiary notices and 
brochures today to make sure you have the 
updated beneficiary materials displayed in 
your lobby.  Check out the Lompoc Adult 

Clinic’s display. You can find all of the 
beneficiary notices and brochures at the 

BWell website:  
http://www.countyofsb.org/behavioral-

wellness/qcmstaff.sbc 
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HIPPA 
 

Have You Completed Your annual HIPAA Privacy/Security training for 2018? 
The only courses which meet the federally mandated training requirements for the 
HIPAA Privacy/Security training are those assigned in the department’s E-Learning 
Platforms RELIAS Portal and RELIAS Academy. All staff are urged to complete the 

training as soon as possible. Please remember that the training can be accessed 24/7 
from any computer with internet access. 

DEADLINE FOR COMPLETING THE TRAINING IS NOVEMBER 30, 2018 
**Attention All Staff** 

If you have completed the training course “Mandated Annual HIPAA 
Training-2018” in RELIAS in 2018 then you have fulfilled your HIPAA 

training obligation for this year. If you are unsure and want to confirm if you 
have met the requirement, the easiest way to check this is to log on to 

RELIAS and check your learning transcript for 2018. 
Link for RELIAS Portal: 

https://santa-barbara.training.reliaslearning.com 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Do you need to contact QCM?   
Please email the team at 

BWELLQCM@SBCBWELL.org 
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